
Information on the termination of road
contracts  
01/16/2014

In reference to published yesterday , ie on 14 January. information on the
withdrawal of the consortia Polimex - MSW contracts concluded with the General
Directorate for National Roads and Motorways (GDDKiA ) for the construction of
sections of the A1 and A4 , as well as the section of the expressway S69
announce that Polimex -Mostostal first uttered writing these contracts on Tuesday
14 bm . morning .

GDDKiA only in response to the termination of contracts by Polimex -Mostostal
sent the company a letter of withdrawal from the contract regarding the
construction of sections of the A1 and A4 , which we received today , ie 15 bm .

In the opinion of Polimex - Mostostal , statements GDDKiA to withdraw from the
above . contracts are unfounded and do not produce any legal effect due to the
fact that Polimex -Mostostal January 14, 2014 was the first successfully withdrew
entirely from contracts for the implementation of sections of the A1 and A4 and
the section of the expressway S69 .

Published by GDDKiA yesterday, ie on Tuesday 14 bm . social media information
is GDDKiA supposedly uttered these contracts are not supported by the facts and
once again bring the public into error .
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